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3rd December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Friday 6th December 2019 your child has been invited to attend a Spanish workshop at St Bede’s 
Catholic Comprehensive School.  The workshop will run from 11.00am – 12.00pm and transport will 
be provided by St Bede’s. 
 
Children are to attend this event in full school uniform. 
 
The EV4 annual consent form you have completed for your child will covers your child to attend this 
event. 
 
If you have any concern’s or do not wish for your child to attend, please contact the school office on 
0191 586 4308. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs L Ashton 
Executive Head Teacher 

 


